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A 01 2024 03 – 00 61 30 08 00 - Spectre RR25 – Recall 24V-039 - Front HEAT Potential 
Equalization Cable Check 

USA - TECHNICAL CAMPAIGN (SAFETY RECALL 24V-039) – Complete as soon as possible, using all 
available means to recall the vehicle for correction. 

 Affected Vehicles 

This Technical Campaign Safety Recall affects Rolls-Royce Spectre (RR25) vehicles built between 
October 24, 2023, and December 11, 2023. 

 Situation 

The affected Rolls-Royce Spectre (RR25) vehicles identified may have an issue concerning the Front 
HEAT Potential Equalization cable, which may not be fully secured due to excess glue on the connector. 

Vehicles that have been identified within this Safety Recall will need to have the Front HEAT Potential 
Equalization cable connection checked and any excessive glue removed, and the cable reconnected. 

 For complete details, please click here. 

Action to be taken: 

PLEASE DO NOT SELL, LEASE OR DELIVER ANY VEHICLE COVERED BY THIS NOTIFICATION UNTIL THE 
DELIVERY STOP REPAIR HAS BEEN PERFORMED. THIS MEANS THAT DEALERS MAY NOT DELIVER 
NEW MOTOR VEHICLES TO A CONSUMER UNTIL IT IS FIXED OR USE/SELL REPLACEMENT 
EQUIPMENT/PARTS SUBJECT TO A DELIVERY STOP. ALSO, YOU SHOULD NOT SELL, LEASE OR 
DELIVER ANY PROVENANCE (CPO) OR USED VEHICLES SUBJECT TO A DELIVERY STOP UNTIL THE 
REPAIR IS COMPLETED. 
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